Hawver, Kellz

From: Bridget Goodacre <bridgetg@cowenconstruction.coms
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 8:25 AM

To: Skates, Michael

Cc: Parker Hull; Mike Cook

Subject: Early Pour 3/22/19

Hi Michael,

I know the city has a noise ordinance before 7:00 am. Our first slab pour is scheduled for next Friday, 3/22/19. To allow
the slab to cure and be finished that day we will need to begin our pour at 3:00 am with the first hour being just

setup. The noise will be mostly the hum of large trucks and beeping when they backup, and we will have lights set up
pointing at the slab. The early start will allow the majority of the concrete trucks to be off the roads hy 8:00 am, which
will help with morning traffic.

Please let me know if it is an issue to get a variance on the noise ordinance for 3/22/19.
Thanks,
Bridget Goodacre
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